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Hello Division 21, 

Key Club week 2015 has finally 

wrapped up for the year.  I hope every-

one had a great week of service with 

their clubs! I know my club had a lot of 

fun at Feed my Starving Children with 

Plainfield Kiwanis. Although, we don’t 

have to let the fun of Key Club Week 

stop there! November is Kiwanis 

month.  Try to participate in extra pro-

jects with your Kiwanis club, or attend 

a one of their meetings.   Kiwanians 

are always looking to help out their lo-

cal Key Club! Some simple Thanksgiv-

ing break projects include: making 

placemats, holding a food drive, volun-

teering at a soup kitchen or visiting a 

nursing home.  Don’t forget to send 

pictures of any projects you participate 

in and they could be featured in the 

December issue.  

Yours in Service, 

Lauren Dvorak 
Lt. Governor Division 21 
Illinois-Eastern Iowa District 
Key Club International  
 

Lauren Dvorak Lieutenant Governor Division 21 

(815)-585-0516   11561 S. Olympic Dr. Plainfield , IL 60585   ltg21.iikc@gmail.com 

To conclude Key Club week, my club participated 

in Sleep out Saturday to raise awareness for the 

homeless where we slept in cardboard boxes for 

one night at a local church. 



 

Announcements 

Club monthly report form 

covering November events is 

due December 10th!  

 The Awards Booklet is now 

posted on the I-I Key Club & 

Division 21 Website. Check it 

out! 

 Dues Deadline December 1st 

Key Club Pledge 

I pledge, on my honor to up-

hold the objects of key Club 

International; to build my 

home, school, and communi-

ty; to serve my nation and 

God; and combat all forces, 

which tend to undermine 

these institutions. 

Key Club Fact for  

November! 

DCLC stands for “District Con-

vention and Leadership Con-

ference.” At this conference, 

over six-hundred Key Clubbers 

from the Illinois-Eastern Iowa 

District come together for a 

weekend of networking, edu-

cation, leadership develop-

ment, and of course, fun.  
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Holiday Embrace 

What:  Dance hosted by Circle K 

to raise money for Spastic Paral-

ysis 

Where: Hilton Indian Lakes Re-

sort Bloomindale, IL 

Time: Dinner at 7, Dance 8-11 

pm 

Deadline: December 31st 

Cost: $50 dance & dinner or 

dance only $20 

More info or to register:  

https://iikiwanis.formstack.com/

forms/2016ckihe  

https://iikiwanis.formstack.com/forms/2016ckihe
https://iikiwanis.formstack.com/forms/2016ckihe


Lieutenant Governor Wanted! 

A Lieutenant Governor or LTG is 

someone who is elected to lead 

and represent a division in a dis-

trict.  The Lieutenant Governor 

serves as a liaison between clubs 

in the division.  Division 21 in-

cludes 13 Key Clubs and is part 

of the Illinois-Eastern Iowa Dis-

trict.   

I am looking for an inspiring Key 

Club member; someone who has 

worked with their club for the 

benefit of their community, 

someone who has collaborated 

well with others as chairs or in 

committees, and someone who 

truly outshines others through 

community service.  If interested 

in this position, please read the 

article on our division website i-

ikeyclubdivison21.weebly.com  

If interested, I will need to at-

tend one of your club meetings 

prior to November 23rd to ex-

plain the process.  The election 

is Monday, December 7th at 

5:30 pm at the West Branch 

Aurora Public Library.   

 

 

Dues Deadlines 

Dues are used to fund district 

events and to create and dis-

tribute Key Club promotional in-

formation internationally. At this 

link: All About Dues you can 

find any other questions you 

may have and steps for paying  

dues.  Please have your dues in 

by December 1st! 

Congratulations to the clubs 

who have turned in their dues… 

Aurora Central Catholic 

IMSA 

Metea Valley 

Plainfield Central  

Plainfield North 
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file:///C:/Users/Dvorak/Downloads/All About Dues.pdf


Awards 

As a part of Key Club, you have 

the opportunity to work towards 

awards this year-whether you 

are an officer, club member, ad-

visor, you name it, there is a 

checklist for an award that you 

can start to work towards 

now!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please check out our division 

website for the awards dead-

lines.  The first deadline is for 

the scholarship due on January 

11th.  Remember to read all 

directions when applying for an 

award and obtain the necessary 

signatures in a timely fashion. 

 

District Convention &     

Leadership Conference  

District 

Convention 

& Leader-

ship Con-

ference 

(DCLC) is 

where 600 

Key Club-

bers in our district get together 

to listen to motivational speak-

ers, officer training sessions, 

forums, participate in the elec-

tion for the 2016-2017 district 

board and an awesome dance!  

This year, DCLC will be held at 

the Crowne Plaza in Spring-

field, IL on Friday night, March 

11th and conclude Sunday 

March 13th at the Governor’s 

Farewell Breakfast.  The cost of 

attending DCLC is $135 

(registration fee) plus rooming. 

Rooming costs are as follows: 

Quad: $66. Triple: $88. Dou-

ble: $132. Most Key Clubs 

fundraise a portion of the cost.  
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Divisional Council Meeting (DCM) Update 

Spotlight on Service! 

 

Our Next Divisional Council Meeting is a very important meet-

ing, as it is the Lieutenant Governor Election at 5:30 pm at the 

Aurora Public Library West Branch.  There must be a 2/3 of our 

division (8 clubs) present in order for the election to be held.  

If the quorum is not reached on the election date of Monday, 

December 7th, the election will be postponed and take place 

electronically.  Please come to the meeting to vote for your fel-

low Key Clubbers, they really need your support! 
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Wheaton-Warrenville South volunteer at the Hot Cider 5k 

passing out t-shirts and cheering on the runners. 


